
DUKE POWER COMPANY 
POWER BUILDING 

422 SOUTH CHURCH STREET, CHARLOTTE, N. C. 28242 

WILLIAM 0. PARKERJR.  

VICEPRESIDENT December 6, 1979 TEL rONE:AREA 704 
STEAM PRODUCTION _73-4083 

Mr. J. P. O'Reilly, Director 
,U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Region II 
101 Marietta Street, Suite 3100 
Atlanta, GA 30303 

Re: RII:JPO 
50-269 
50-270 
50-287 

Dear Sir: 

My letter of September 14, 1979, provided Duke Power Company's 
response to IE'Bulletin 79-21. An expected completion date of 
October 31, 1979, was given in Item 4. Due to demands'in other 
areas the completion will be delayed until no later than 
January 1, 1980.  

Ve truly yours, / 

William 0. Parker, Jr.  
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Anniversary 
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